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Wednesday, October 18, 2023 

Dear Parents,  

Year 8 Christmas Rewards Trip – Wednesday 20th December 

I'm thrilled to announce that the Year 8 Christmas rewards trip has been 
confirmed. It will be a day at the Trafford Centre, where students will enjoy a 
round of Crazy Golf and have the opportunity to do some Christmas shopping. 
Additionally, they can have fun in the amusement arcade, grab a meal at one 
of the fast-food restaurants, and spend quality time with their friends amidst 
the festive atmosphere. 
 
I am currently in the process of finalizing the total cost of this trip and the finer 
details, which will be provided in due course. I wanted to reach out today to 
reiterate the requirements. In order to be eligible for the Christmas reward trip 
on Wednesday 20th December, students must have accumulated a net 
positive merit score of 100 by 11th December. Please note that any students 
who have faced isolation or suspension during this term will not be eligible for 
the rewards trip. 
 
Furthermore, each week, students are automatically awarded 2+ merits on 
ClassCharts for having received no demerits and for maintaining 100% 
attendance that week.  
 
I am delighted to share that already, 7 students in Year 8 have exceeded the 
100 net merit goal. 
 
As an added incentive, the top 10 students with the highest merit scores, who 
qualify for the trip, will be treated to a McDonald's dinner, courtesy of the 
school, on the day as a token of recognition for their outstanding efforts. 
 
I encourage you to join me in celebrating your child's achievements at home 
and to motivate them to earn as many merits as possible. If you have any 
questions about this trip or any other matter, please feel free to reach out to 
me via email at o.crawford@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O. Crawford 
Progress Leader Year 8 
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